
 

Sue Grimm Hanley, a native Adirondacker, also known as both a musician/music 
teacher and The Butterfly Lady, has spent the past 14 summers working in the 
Breck Chapin Memorial Native Species Butterfly House, in Paul Smiths,  Sue 
welcomes the opportunity to talk about butterfly habits and habitat, gardening 
for native species, and the plight of the Monarch butterfly.  Bring your 
questions, concerns, and passion for one of the most beautiful creatures on 
Earth! This event is FREE, but donations are welcome to help cover costs. 
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Tahawus Center, 14234 Rt 9N, Main St. Au Sable Forks. 646-734-7151; Tahawus@verizon.net  

  

Tahawus Windows Gallery  
invites YOU to spend happy hour 

Saturday, Aug 15, 6-7pm 
to meet  

Sue Grimm Hanley 
 

Breck Chapin Memorial Native Species  
Butterfly House, at Paul Smiths, NY 
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